
 

 

TO:  The Quest Wednesday Men’s League Members    March    2023 
 
Subject: 2023 The Quest Golf Club Wednesday Men’s League 
 
Welcome to 2023! We would love to have you join us again as a member of The Quest Golf Club 
Wednesday Night Men’s League. Please fill out the enclosed form and return by April 1st, 2023 to hold 
your spot in the league. Please note that if you have not returned this form AND PAID the dues by the 
above referenced date, you may forfeit your right to be in the league. 
 
League dues will be $60.00 for all regular members. Please refer to the Quest Golf Course for 
Green & cart fees. Quest web site is:     questgolfcourse.com.  
 
Depending on how many flights we have we will plan on 2 halves again this year. We will have the year 
end tournament and banquet as we did last year. Please attend the league meeting on April 26th for more 
info. The league will consist of up to six eight team flights. Please don't be late with your registration 
form and fee! The league needs to be ready and organized by the league meeting on the 26th of April. 
 
Returning league members will have priority, providing they respond by April 1st! The sub fee will 
be $0.00 if you wish to sub only. If you wish to participate in all league functions your sub fee will be 
$30.00 so please indicate as such on your entry form and return it with your fee.  
 
Our tentative 2023 schedule of events 
 
 Wednesday  April  26 League Meeting 6:00pm @ The Quest (after golf – See Below) 
 Wednesday May 3 Opening Night 
 Wednesday Aug   23 Last regular season night 
 Wednesday Aug    30 9 Hole League Tournament & Banquet – Shotgun 5:30 
 
 

Don't forget to attend the League Opening Meeting on Wednesday April 26, 2023 @ 6:00PM. 
 The rules and all league topics will be discussed and schedules will be handed out. We will also talk 
about anything you would like to bring up in regards to our league and we welcome any suggestions to 
make our league experience even better than it has been.  
 
Come out early and play before the meeting starts. There will be many league golfers out to start 
the year prior to the league meeting. Come on out and join us! 
 
We look forward to seeing you again this year at The Quest Golf Club. 
 
 

See you at The Quest Golf Club!  Any questions, call: 
 

  Stu Beauregard  989-387-0775   Andy Taylor 989-205-2658 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 

The Quest Golf Club Wednesday Night Men’s League 
 

(Please fill out this form and return with check to address below) 
 
Yes, I would like to participate in the 2023 The Quest Golf Club Wednesday Night Men’s 
League. 
 
Name: _______________________________________________ 
 
Address: ____________________________________________ 
 
Home: __________________Phone: Work__________________  
Cell: ____________________ Email:________________________________________ 
 
Based on your 2022 league scoring performance, your 2023 league handicap has already 
been determined.   Handicap Chairman Andy Taylor will have starting league handicaps 
available to see at the League Meeting on April 26th. Flight pairings will also be handed 
out with the new schedule. 
 
My partner will be_________________________________  
If you have a new partner this year, please put down his 9 hole handicap.         
 
I wish to sub only______ I wish to sub and participate in all league functions_____ 
 
LEAGUE DUES ARE $60.00 (Payable to Stu Beauregard)                   $60 
        
I wish to sub only & not participate in any league function         $0 
 
I wish to sub only & participate in all league tournaments & Banquet  $30  
 
This form and dues must be received no later than  APRIL 1, 2023 to secure your spot in 
the league. 
 
PLEASE MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO: Stu Beauregard 
 
Please mail this form and check to:  Stu Beauregard 
       107 Antler Trail 
                              Prudenville, MI  48651 
 
If you have any questions please call Andy Taylor at  989-205-2658 Cell 


